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Bulletin #7 of 2022. June 9, 2022

CHANGE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN
KM Diamond CE Approved

Products Affected: P/Ns 500-710/500-711 KM Diamond Helmet

On May 20th, 2022 the Kirby Morgan® Diamond commercial dive helmet received CE approval and is in 
conformity with the applicable essential health and safety requirement of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
with the relevant Union harmonization standard EN15333-1.

The Kirby Morgan Diamond is specially designed to be part of a surface supply and exhaust return 
diving system. The helmet offers a high level of protection for divers diving in contaminated water. The 
same basic system can also be used for diving in water systems that cannot tolerate contamination from 
the diver or the diver’s equipment. This would include potable water systems as well as highly refined 
water such as those found in power plants. Additionally, the Diamond can also be used for saturation 
bell diving where the reclamation of the divers HeO

2
 breathing mixture can be reclaimed, reconditioned, 

and re-used with a very high degree of reclamation efficiency.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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